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Tuesday, August 21, 2007 

 

Dear Bruce 

 

I received your email today on the story on the “caribbeancricket.com” website.  I am as 

distressed as you are both about the appearance of the story and its editorial slant.   

 

I have been at pains to keep our communication on the matter to a minimum.  Our official 

position has been that we have received your resignation and the Board will consider it. 

We had hoped to do so at a meeting tomorrow but with the disruption in flight schedules, 

we are now planning to have the meeting on Saturday, August 25
th
, 2007 in St. Lucia.   

 

I understand your concern but, as you know, attempts to keep sensitive WICB 

information from the media have never succeeded.  Leaks from the WICB were a fact of 

life in my days on the Board and continue today.  I know that you tried to pinpoint the 

source of the leaks but without success.  I will continue to try. 

 

The one thing I can assure you is that as President of the WICB, I am not and will not be 

a party to the public disclosure of confidential matters and will not support such 

behaviour by the Board or Management of the organization.  We have a Code of Ethics in 

place and I am committed to ensuring that all WICB staff and Directors adhere to it.   

 

Sincerely,   

 

(not signed when sent electronically) 

 

Hon. Dr. Julian R. Hunte 

President  

 


